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Wednesday 14th March 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Royal Hall Concert Reminders 

Your child is taking part in the Royal Hall Concert on Friday 24th March 2023. This is an amazing opportunity to 
join with other local rural primary schools in the area in aid of the Harrogate Hospital and Community Charity, 
and the Sir Robert Ogden Macmillan Centre. 

Concert doors open to audience members at 5:45pm, ready for a 6:30pm start. If you have yet to purchase 
your tickets, there are still seats available that can be purchased at 
https://www.harrogatetheatre.co.uk/events/harrogate-and-ripon-rural-schools-charity-concert/                        
At the end of the concert, the children need to be collected by their parents/carers at 9:00pm. To ensure that 
all children are safe, please let staff release children to parents/carers, as it will be a busy time. 

Children need to wear their full school uniform on this day. This includes a logo cardigan/jumper, grey 
skirt/trousers/dress, white polo top/shirt as well as dark socks/tights. For Ripley pupils, please can you ensure 
your child is wearing the Ripley tie. 

The children will need: 

 A packed dinner 
 Water Bottle 
 Entertainment – We ask that children bring small items to keep them occupied during any down time. 

This should be items such as: books, puzzles and colouring. We do ask that NO electronic items of any 
sort be brought to the event. 

Please may we remind you that packed lunches/dinners from home should not contain any sweets, chocolate, 
or fizzy drinks. There will be many schools attending the event who are nut free schools, due to serious 
allergies. We therefore politely ask you check all items in your children’s packed dinner are NUT FREE. 

If your child requires any medication, please ensure this is handed into the school office and the required 
forms completed on that morning.  

If you wish to purchase a recording of the event, please return the form and cheque to the school office prior 
to the 24th or March. Alternatively you can purchase on the evening by returning the form and cheque to the 
allocated sales stall at the event. 

We greatly appreciate your support for this event and the wonderful charities that will benefit from this 
concert. 

Best Wishes 

Miss Charlotte Holstein 

Class Teacher 


